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GOVT. COLLEGE FOR GIRLS SECROR -14
GURUGRAM

NOTICE

All students are hereby informed that the “NAMO
YUVA  RUN”  will be held on Sunday, 21%
septermber202.5 at Leisure Valley, Gurugram. The run
will start sharp at 7:00 AM. Students who are
interested in participation are requested to register
through the google form link shared with them by the

college.

Last date: 19-9-2025
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Govt. College for Girls
Sector-14, Gurugsa



